
 

 

 

 

30-11-2022 

Dear parents, 

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

Please be informed that the school is organizing a Blood Donation Campaign in co-ordination 

with the Dubai Health Authority’s Blood Donation Center (DBDC) on Wednesday, 7th 

December 2022. You are cordially invited to be a part of this noble cause to help the needy 

ones in the society in case of emergency. Timing will be as follows: 

Time: 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. 

Venue: Sports Hall, New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

 

Click on the link for the registration: https://forms.gle/ffkWfvL2ZfTpRMfT6 

 

 

 

Stephen DaCosta 

Principal 


